
 

 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: October 28, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Water and Sewer System Updates 

 

BACKGROUND: 

During the past couple of weeks, several projects have arisen that require immediate remedy. Staff would 
like to update the council on these and other issues. 

DISCUSSION: 

Staff will provide the Council with updates on the work occurring downtown, planned work along 8th Ave. 
NE, and other miscellaneous updates for ongoing work in the Utilities Department. 

RESULTS: 

The City has established priorities during strategic planning sessions. This item supports the Vision from 
that session of Support and Empower Workforce. This item helps achieve that vision by allowing Staff 
time to update the Council on important matters. 

FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION: 

There will be some financial costs for the work being completed downtown and along 8th Ave. NE, 
however the respective funds can cover these costs. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff is not recommending any motions for this item. 


